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Although the intention is laudable, there is no “one size fits all” for fun storage. A rancher
with no children at home and a potential for preadators wants to have ready access to a loaded
firearm. As would a single female want one for self-protection. Mandatory lock up laws do not
serve the intended purpose. Education and awareness would be a much better approach.

Thank you,

Rod Gwinn
Salem OR
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